
Statement of Support from the Aloha ʻĀina Party
Regarding HB 780 :  Relating to Aha Moku

________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

The Aloha ʻĀina Party, as approved by the Executive Board and supported by its
membership hereby shares our support to HB 780: Relating to Aha Moku Advisory
Committee.

Whereas the Aha Moku Advisory Committee has had its fair share of experiential ups
and downs, and

Whereas many proposed candidates currently do not have an opportunity to serve in
this capacity, and

Let it hereby be supported that the State of Hawaiʻi shall make necessary changes to
reflect equitable opportunity to increase democracy communal empowerment.

Furthermore, let it be accompanied by stipulations to protect the integrity and foster
support for the growth of the Aha Moku System.

It is hereby certified by the Executive Board of the Aloha ʻĀina Party on this 22nd day
of March 2021 and in accordance with the Voice of the People, including but not
limited to the Boards, Members, Staff, Families, as well as that of general supporting
community members.

J Kahala Chrupalyk
J Kahala Chrupalyk, Executive Secretary

Don Kaulia
Don Kaulia, Chairman of the Board

Cc:  Keline Kahau,  Joyclynn Costa
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